
Friday 27th May 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Monday 30ñFriday 3rd June 

Half-termñSCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 6th June 

Year 6 & Reception Group 

Photographs 
 

Wednesday  8th June 

Year 5 Parents - Secondary 

Choices meeting  6.30pm 
 

Sunday 12th June 

Alcester Street Market,  2pm 
 

Monday 13th June 

PGL Year 6 
 

Thursday 16th June 

Year 2 Parentsõ Meeting ð 

moving to Juniors 3.30pm 
 

Monday 20th June 

Year 6 Bikeability all week 
 

Thursday 23rd June 

Reception Parentsõ Meeting 

ð moving to KS1 2.30pm 
 

Friday 24th June 

5-8pm Fun Friday, Year 2 
 

Tuesday 28th June 

Moving up day  

Main Induction day for Re-

ception, all children to go to 

their new classes. Year 6 to 

Warwickshire Secondary 

Schools induction day. 
 

Monday 4th July 

Year 5 Curriculum Day Alces-

ter Academy 

Inter School Quiz St Maryõs 

Studley 
 

Tuesday 5th July 

Sports Day 
 

Tuesday 12th July 

Reserve Sports day 
 

Friday 15th July  

Y6 Prom 
 

Friday 22nd July 

Last day of Term 
 

1st & 2nd September Teacher 

Training Days - School Closed 
 

Around the school you will also 

see displays promoting writing. 

Each year group throughout the 

school can now  be awarded with 

a special pencil or pen. These pen-

cils and pens are awarded where 

the children have made a consid-

erable effort to improve their writ-

ing and presentation. The reason 

for introducing this is that hand-

writing now forms an important 

part of the new curriculum. Chil-

dren now need to have fluent, con-

sistent handwriting in order to 

meet the new ôexpectedõ standard. 
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For those of you who have not 

been into school recently, this 

weekõs newsletter contains up-

dates of whatõs new in school.  

The school is looking fantastic, 

full of inspirational displays show-

casing the excellent work  that 

has taken place and highlighting 

the  learning of the children 

throughout our school. 

 

Along our main corridor you will 

now find work from Shakespeare 

Week. Throughout the school, 

children used the Bardõs life and 

works to inspire their learning 

and produced high quality writing 

and art work which is now on dis-

play. 



Every classroom has new 

screens to replace the old pro-

jectors, many of which were not 

working correctly making it diffi-

cult for the children to see. 

These new screens are essen-

tially giant iPads attached to 

the walls. They can be used as 

whiteboards in the more tradi-

tional way however, they also 

have the capability of dropping 

video, pictures and other media 

into a lesson making it easier to 

respond to the needs and inter-

ests of the children. The chil-

dren are already experts at us-

ing them! In the lower year 

groups, the screens are on ad-

justable stands so that they can 

reach them. 

The school has also launched a new website:  

alcesterstnicholas.co.uk 

When you click on the website you will first be presented with 

the home page above. There are menus across the top that 

can be used to find what you are looking for. We have at-

tempted to make the drop down menus as intuitive as possi-

ble so that you can find what you are looking for quickly. See 

above. However scrolling down on the home page will reveal 

short cuts to links that we think parents may like quick access 

to such as the Schoolõs calendar and news updates. 

Total Recall 

The school has been triallng Total Recall, a scheme designed 

to motivate children to learn important facts that they require 

to access the new curriculum for their year group. Teachers 

have noticed the difference this has made in a relatively short 

space of time and, through speaking with children they have 

decided to keep this in place for the rest of this term and next 

year. There is however, one important change. The badges will 

no longer be used as some parents had expressed their con-

cern at children ôwearingõ attainment and I  agree. Teachers 

discussed this with children and , although it was close, the 

children also voted to stop using the badges and in its place 

use stickers. These stickers will be stuck into the school plan-

ners where teachers can date them  thus creating a record for  

teachers, children and parents to refer to.  

Mr Adam Walsh 

Headteacher 

alcesterstnicholas.co.uk

